

19th September 2014 – Weekly Newsletter

Excellent start to school for all our Reception children, they have settled in very well and are really enjoying all the experience!

Jeans for Genes Day

Today we raised £121 for gene research into serious illnesses. Thank you for your generosity.

Macmillan Coffee Morning

Next Friday 26^{th} September, we are again fundraising for charity — this time we would like to invite you all into school for tealcoffee and cakes between $\underline{\textbf{1.30pm}}$ $\underline{\textbf{\& 3pm}}$: £1 for a hot drink and a cake. We would be very grateful to anyone who could help us by baking cakes — please bring them into school on Friday morning. Thank you.

Book club reminder

Book club for all the classes is every Monday. You may send in a small amount of money, e.g. 50p or £1 to encourage your child to save up their new book. We have a wide range of books at **very** reasonable prices!

Language at the School Gate

It has come to my attention that children are hearing inappropriate language/swearing as they are entering and leaving school. Please remember that they are very young, impressionable children and we would appreciate your co-operation in this matter.

Congratulations to this week's achievers:

Class 1- Shania Class 2 - Lola

- Ben - Lacie Mae

- Briar-Rose - Liam

Class 3 - Joshua C Class 4 - Jessica S

- Leah H - Codie

- Harrison - Emily N

Class 5 - Molly Class 6 - Karl - Reece D - Layla

- Ceria - Reece O

Eco-award goes to:

Mrs Graham



Attendance

Attendance last year was 94.8% Well done! This is a big improvement on the previous year.

Week ending 12.09.2014

Class with best attendance: Class 5 - 97.2%

143 out of 162 pupils had 100% attendance that week! This is excellent — sticker for you all!

Class percentages also excellent:

The attendance during this week was a huge improvement, 5 classes were higher than the government target of 95% - brilliant!

Please ensure your child brings PE kit to school every Monday.

Looking ahead

Tuesday 23rd September Baptist Minister Assembly

Wednesday 24th September Zoolab in school

Friday 26th September Macmillan coffee event (details to follow)

Wednesday 1st October All classes drop-in for parents (10:45 – 11:45am)

Thursday 2nd October Individual/group photographs